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MINUTES OF THE FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING
Held at
Weaverham Community Centre, Russet Road, Weaverham, CW8 3HY

on

Monday 14th November 2022 at 7.15pm
Acting Clerks P Wilkinson and J Freeman

Email: clerk@weaverhampc.co.uk 
Tel: 01606 854451

Present: Cllrs John Freeman (JF) (Chairman), Eileen Bland (EB), Michelle Budden (MB), Adrian Morgan (AM) and Peter Wilkinson (PW).

F28.
Public Forum – no members of the public present.

F29.
No apologies for absence had been received.  Absent: Cllrs Chris Hampson (CH) and Iain Lasseter (IL)
F30.
No new interests were declared
F31.
The minutes of the meeting held on 10th October 2022 were approved

F32.
Accounts
F32.1
The accounts for October 2022 were approved
F33.
Audit for 2021/22


The RFO reported that the final report from the external auditor (EA) has not yet been received.  A series of questions were received from the EA, which have all been answered but, as yet, no report has been sent.

F34.
Budget for 2023/24


There was an initial discussion of the budget for the next financial year with some provisional figures suggested.  The RFO will circulate these figures in advance of the next Council meeting so that members will have the opportunity to suggest any amendments in advance of the budget/precept setting decisions in January.

F35.
Solar Panels Project (EB, MB and JF declared an interest in this item and did not vote)

F35.1
It was agreed to recommend acceptance of the updated quote for the solar panels.

F35.2
It was agreed to recommend that the extra money now needed should be vired from the unspent Clerk’s Salary budget.  It was noted that the Council will need to add the panels to our insurance policy and it was agreed that any income from the panels should be payable to the Parish Council.
F36.
The dates of the next meetings were confirmed as:
Monday, 9th January 2023 (Budget)








Monday, 16th January 2023
.
It was resolved to exclude the press and public under the Local Government Act 1972 Section 12A PART 19(i).
F37.
The Clerk’s actions relating to the property matter were confirmed and the Clerk was authorised to continue discussions on the matter and to obtain the necessary legal input at a cost of £669.80 (inc VAT).
Meeting closed at 8:58pm.

 
